
Susquehanna Community School District 
 

Right to Know 
 
Please be advised that Right to Know posters are located in the faculty room and main 
office of each building.  These posters define your specific rights in regard to the Right to 
Know legislation.  Should you need any additional information or have any concerns with 
respect to the Right to Know legislation and/or the Susquehanna Community School 
District’s compliance with this law, please see the Superintendent of Schools. 
 
 


